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Meeting Agenda
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Provide additional information following the December 8, 2021 
Public Hearing

1. Provide a rendering/visualization of the interchange bridges 
over Route 234 Bypass

2. Explain the various travel paths through the new interchange 

3. Respond to comments regarding concern over potential 
speeding along Brentsville Road south of the interchange

4. Respond to comments related to future shared use path 
connectivity along Route 234 Bypass

5. Discuss a potential pedestrian bridge over Route 234 Bypass 
connecting to the shared use path along Route 294
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Design Overview



Bridge Rendering
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Destination Maps
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Destination Maps
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Destination Maps
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Destination Maps
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Destination Maps
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Brentsville Road Additional
Traffic Control Measures
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1. Advisory signage added 
along Ramp F and Brentsville 
Road

2. Ramp F geometrics 
consistent with 20 MPH

3. Brentsville Road geometrics 
consistent with 40 MPH

4. Curb and gutter added along 
Brentsville Road after 
meeting with VDOT



Future SUP Accommodation
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Route 234 Pedestrian Overpass



Route 234 Pedestrian Overpass
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Project Schedule
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• Virtual Presentation for May 18, 2020

Public Information and Comment

• Design-Build Notice to Proceed February 2021 

• Design Public Hearing December 8, 2021

• Begin Early Construction Activities Early 2022

• Public Information Presentation March 22, 2022

• BOCS Design Approval Spring 2022

• Begin Right of Way Acquisition Summer 2022

• Project Complete Spring 2024



Questions & Comments

Staff from Prince William County Department of Transportation, VDOT, and the 

Design-Team are available to discuss the project and answer questions.

Written comments can be submitted to Prince William County’s Project Manager, 

Mary Ankers

mankers@pwcgov.org

Ref: Brentsville Interchange Public Hearing Comments

Or By Mail: Mary Ankers

Prince William County DOT

5 County Complex Court, Suite 290

Prince William, VA 22192

Phone: (703)-792-4228

Please submit comments by: 

April 4th, 2022


